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Cell:  352-427-6609
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202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

April 20, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
AAPPRRIILL  2200,,  22002255  ~~  EEAASSTTEERR  SSUUNNDDAAYY  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
In the second reading today, St. Paul reminds the Colossians that they have been raised with Christ,                 

exhorting them to “think about the things above rather than things of earth.” We, too, have been raised 
with Christ. Let us rejoice and be glad! 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

  

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime

C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE HERE!

CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 

  

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206
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SSTTEEWWAARRDD  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
DDeeee  MMaazzzzuurrccoo  

The parish would like to thank Dee for 
spending so much of her time and talent 
organizing so many people to help take 
care of all our parking lot islands! Thanks 

to all her efforts, many people keep Blessed 
Trinity looking beautiful! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  aa  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrdd!!  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
Alive in Christ! That’s what we are. Among the many readings of Easter, Saint Paul reflects on 
this “newness of life” in his letter to the Romans. The Christian life is a resurrected life. It is 
new life, one of truth, inner joy and genuine fulfillment. God has transformed our lives for all 
eternity, and that transformation is what it means to be a Christian. Do you know the                            
resurrected life? Have you genuinely experienced it? Good stewards have; and in their                     
commitment to the Lord, they know what it means to be alive in Christ. It is time to rejoice. He 
is risen! Alleluia! 

He is risen! He is truly risen! This is what the celebration of Easter is all about — the truth that Jesus was crucified for our sins and three 
days later rose from the dead, conquering death once and for all.  
  
We know it’s true, but this Easter Sunday, let’s ask ourselves if we live as if it’s true. Do we live as witnesses to the glorious reality of the 
Resurrection? 
  
A witness, of course, is one with first-hand knowledge. Our readings today focus not only on the Resurrection itself, but also on those who 
were witnesses to it. 
In the Gospel, St. John describes the very first witnesses to the empty tomb, Mary Magdalene, John (“the disciple whom Jesus loved”), 
and Peter. Each had an individual “experience” of the empty tomb. Each went up close to see for themselves what  Jesus’ love had accom-
plished. 
  
How can we as Christian stewards all these years later see for ourselves and so become His witnesses? We “see for                        our-
selves” when we prayerfully read the Scriptures knowing they are a living love letter from 
God with a message to each one of us. We “see for ourselves” each time we receive the 
precious Body and Blood of our Lord in the Eucharist. We “see for                  ourselves” 
when we experience His personal and healing power in our hearts                  during Recon-
ciliation. We “see for ourselves” when we pour out our lives in loving service to those 
around us and experience the deep satisfaction that only comes when we are imitating our 
Savior. 
  
This Easter, resolve to live as if the saving power of the Resurrection is true.  Experience 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Vivems, Vanessa & Ventus Pierre-Gilles 

Robin Fignar 

Manuel, Rita, Jesus & Juan Draxl-Morgado 

Juan, Karen & Guadalupe Giraldo Quiroga 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Avie Glory Kamir 

We sent out an OCA appeal letter to all                              
parishioners who have not yet responded. Do your 
prayerful best to answer ASAP—never the less, 
whenever you respond is still a good time. There is 
no end to the work of the church. 

So far we have received donations or pledges in 
the amount of $276,114.23 from 558 families. 
Thanks for your help. 

Blessed Trinity Holy Year Pilgrimage  
We now have four chartered buses—two for BT 
school and two for our BT parishioners. If you 
want a free ride, call in your name. Why fight the 
traffic? 

The buses for the parish will depart our parking lot 
at 8:30am on April 29th so please be here by 
8:15am. We plan to arrive in enough time for ado-
ration and confession if you want to go and then 
Mass at 12:10pm.  

After a short 1/2 hour break after Mass we will get 
a guided tour of the cathedral.  

We should be back home about 4:30pm but don’t 
hold me to that time.  

Eucharistic Minister Second Training 
If you are a newly certified Eucharistic Minister 
you would need to attend this second training so 
you can begin serving at Mass. 

We have two opportunities for you to attend:        
Friday April 25th at 6:00pm or Sunday May 4th at 
6:30pm.  Both meetings will be held in the church. 

Please contact Dee McNeal to sign up, 
352.390.0091 

Red & White Dinner Auction 
The 33rd Annual Red & White Dinner Auction 
was a huge success in every way. 

We are very thankful to all of you who purchased 
dinner tickets; who paid for full tables; who      
sponsored this event; who served on the very 
active committee under Jenny Burzotta; who 
spent lots of money for silent auction items and 
live auction items; wand who helped get school 
teachers and staff a little time off. 

We appreciate everyone who supports our                
principal Mrs. Megan Losito and all her staff    
making a great atmosphere for all our students 
to get a good foundation for their future adult 
lives. 

It is all to do with God’s plan. Thanks to all of 
you.  
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Sunday, April 20th—No Life Night on Easter 
Sunday. Enjoy time with your families! 

Sunday, April 27th— Join us after the Life 
Teen Mass for Life Night, free meal begins at 
6:00pm. 

Pope Quote 
 

    St. John Paul II, in 1979, in an audience with 
Cardinal Suenens and the International                
Charismatic Renewal Office, stated "...This is 
my first meeting with you, Catholic                            
charismatics . . . I have always belonged to this 
renewal in the Holy Spirit. . . . I am convinced 
that this movement is a sign of his action. The 
world is much in need of this action. . . . 
Through this action, the Holy Spirit comes to 
the human spirit, and from this moment we 
begin to live again, to find our very selves, to 
find our identity, our total humanity.                        
Consequently, I am convinced that this                 
movement is a very important component in 
the total renewal of the church, in this                     
spiritual renewal of the church."  
   Come visit BT’s charismatic prayer meeting  
on Thursdays in the Adult Care center, 7
8:30pm.  Call Richard for details, 352 342
2982 or email i2bxtn@gmail.com.  

        
Fountains of Living Water Prayer Group 

Bake Sale To Support Uganda Mission 
Save the date! On the weekend of April 26/27, 
a bake sale is planned to once again raise funds 
for teacher’s school text books and supplies, 
and supplies for the students who attend                     
mission schools in the Nalweyo parish.  

We hope to have a variety of baked goods to 
satisfy everyone’s taste buds—and Lent will be 
over, so there will be no reason to feel guilty 
about indulging your sweet tooth!  

And for anyone who enjoys baking, we will very 
gratefully accept donations for our sale. Any 
donations can be left in the church office on  
Friday, April 25, or before any of the weekend 
Masses. If you have questions, don’t hesitate to 
contact Lorraine Wieskamp at 352.441.1143 or 
wieskamp37@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your support! 

DIVINE MERCY NOVENA 
Begins Good Friday April 18th, 6:00pm in the       
outdoor prayer garden. 

Holy Saturday, April 19th, 3:00pm at the Divine 
Mercy Shrine in the church chapel. 

Easter Sunday, April 20th, 6:00pm at the Divine 
Mercy Shrine in the church chapel. 

Monday-Friday April 21st-25th, 6:00pm at the  
Divine Mercy Shrine in the church chapel. 

Saturday, April 26th 3:00pm at the Divine Mercy 
Shrine in the church chapel. 

Divine Mercy Sunday April 
27th celebration:                
The Holy Hour of Mercy will 
be after the Spanish Mass 
from 2:30-3:30pm in the 
church.  

Stuff the Bus 
The “Stuff the Bus” program loads backpacks 
with essential school supplies and provides them 
to students in need. 

Operating through caring school counselors, the 
“Stuff the Bus” program has become the gold 
standard for such programs—now copied 
around the sunshine state. In 2024 we delivered 
over 1,200 loaded backpacks to every                            
elementary and middle school in Marion County 
and provided ALL of the school supplies that 
filled another 5,000 backpacks distributed 
through the “Back-to-School Giveback Program.” 

We are asking the community of faith to                     
consider supporting our cause this year. All of 
our chapter’s activities, including “Stuff the Bus,” 
are conducted entirely by unpaid volunteer                 
veterans and their families. Checks to “Stuff the 
Bus” can be sent to:  

Stuff the Bus, Inc.                                                                      
324 SE 24th St.                                                                        
Ocala, Fl.  34471 

All donations made to “Stuff the Bus” are                         
tax-deductible. Individual donors who provide 
their information will receive a thank you letter 
acknowledging the contribution and providing 
the necessary information for filing with their 
2025 taxes.  

    COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 
We all know that we should recycle. However, 
many of us don’t. Is it because you don’t know  

how, what, where or why? To learn more, join us   
April 24th @ 6pm in the King of Kings. 
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    COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 
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how, what, where or why? To learn more, join us   
April 24th @ 6pm in the King of Kings. 



Monday, April 21 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   5:30pm      Ana Mazo & Carmen 
           Rosa † 

Tuesday, April 22 7:10am      Homer Rothfusz  † 
   5:30pm      Michelle Ivers  †       

    

Wed, April 23  7:10am      Ed Hamilton  †    
   5:30pm      Dr. Arturo & Leticia 
           Stable † 

Thursday, April 24 7:10am      John Marren  †                    
   5:30pm      R J Sumner  † 
   

Friday, April 25 7:10am      Wisneski Family †                        
   5:30pm      Janette Simpson † 

 

Saturday, April 26 8:00am      John Terrone  †                  
   4:00pm      Luke Reckamp †                  
   6:00pm      Josephine Ferruzza †
    

Sunday, April 27 7:10am      Pattie Morel  †  
   8:45am      Nicole Theresa &  
          Christina Lipari  † 
   11:00am    Alice Swiderski † 
   1:00pm      Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm      Janette Simpson  † 
   

Please pray for Norma Montalvo & Rosa Berrios who have 
recently passed away.  

  

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

JJiimm  SSppiinneellllii  CCLLUU  FFIICC                                                       
Knights of Columbus Insurance                                        

352.873.9417 

LLaawwrreennccee  JJ..  SSuuttttoonn,,  DD..DD..SS..,,  PP..AA..                                                                                                                        
Comprehensive Dentistry                                                          

352.620.0094                                         

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 2:00am - 3:00am  
Sundays: 11:00pm - Midnight       

Sundays: Midnight - Mondays 1:00am      
Tuesdays: 2:00am - 3:00am                                   

Thursdays: Midnight - Fridays 1:00am      
Fridays: 1:00am - 2:00am    

Fridays: 11:00pm - Midnight                                        
Also in need of substitutes, especially between 

Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      
 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed                        
Sacrament in holy hours of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

"Prayer and Action (PandA) is a program for teens that takes place at Blessed                
Trinity twice each year. It's best described as "A mission trip in your own backyard". 
During a week of PandA, we begin each day with a walking Rosary and Mass. The 
teens then make their own breakfast and pack a lunch for the day. We venture out  
into our community in teams of 10 working at the soup kitchen, area parishes, and  
parishioners' homes teaching teens to be the hands and feet of Christ right here in 
Ocala! During the week, we also have time for Reconciliation and Adoration. Some of 
the teens cannot afford the registration fee of $150, but we do not want that to keep 
them from participating. Our expenses include bringing trained leaders from Kansas, 
feeding the group of about 80, and transportation costs.  If you are able, please                   
consider making a donation to this ministry (PandA) for the youth, please make checks 
out to Blessed Trinity and mark it for “PandA”. Please keep us in your prayers for the 
week of July 20-25. Thank you and God bless you abundantly! 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

AAccttss  55::1122--1166  

RReevv  11::99--1111aa,,  1122--1133,,1177--1199

JJnn  2200::1199--3311  

AApprriill    1199  //  2200::                

AApprriill    2266  //  2277::  In memory of Michelle Smith                
   from Colleen Duris          

 

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 
if you would like more infor-
mation on  placing flowers on 
the altar.   

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                AApprriill  1133,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            523      $  31,402.96       Year to date collection:  $ 3,298,469.74          
Electronic Offering Total:      498              $  49,476.67 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,827.00                    Year to date budget:       $ 3,365,640.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   225.00                    Year to date deficit:       ($67,170.26)                                     
Non Sunday:             40                 $   4,151.68                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   88,083.31                                                                                     
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       $3,942.31           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              

Planned Giving Advisory Council (PGAC) 
Attention Professional Advisors! Join a group of 
Catholic Central Florida professionals who serve 
their clients with financial and estate planning. 
What is the Planned Giving Advisory Council 
(PGAC)? This council comprises a group of active 
and talented financial and estate planning                     
professionals dedicated to the mission of the 
church. The Catholic Foundation provides                        
educational and networking opportunities to  
support Central Florida professionals with                        
incorporating distinct services that will help their 
clients realize the philanthropic impact they are 
accomplishing through their giving and connect 
them to resources to further their philanthropic 
journey. Learn more at cfocf.org/advisorycouncil.  

Here’s how your parish may benefit:   

 We vet each PGAC applicant, ensuring                      
parishioners have access to a directory of 
trusted professional advisors who understand 
their Catholic faith. 

 Many Catholics struggle to find financial and 
legal professionals who understand the                   
Catholic worldview—this initiative helps 
bridge that gap. 

 Catholic professionals gain a space to discuss 
how their work intersects with faith and  
charitable giving.  

 The PGAC actively promotes philanthropy and 
supports the church through its services and 
networks. 

 PGAC members learn about the impact                   
charitable giving (present and future) can 
have on the parishes and ministries in our   
diocese.  

We are grateful for your support and eager to 
continue serving your parish and the diocese 
through the ministry of the PGAC.  

SCRIP 
Scrip is available every Sunday (except holidays) 
after the 8:45am Mass until after the 11:00am 
Mass.  If you can’t make it to one of those                  
Masses you can always drop your order at the 
church office and we will get it ready for you to 
pick up!  Stop by and see us! 

Prayer and Action is a dynamic         
program for teens held here at 
Blessed Trinity twice a year. It is best 
described as "a mission trip in your 
own backyard". The dates this                   
summer are July 20-25. We are                    
currently looking for work projects. 
We do yard work, pressure washing, 
and painting. If you are low income or 
elderly and need some work done, 
please call me, Marianne Geddings 
(352-875-7456). We look forward to 
serving you! Thank you! 

HAPPY EASTER from your                                
Gift Shop team 

We are closed this weekend but will be back 
next week before Saturday evening Masses and 

after Sunday morning Masses. Also on                
Wednesday, April 30 from 3:30pm-5:30pm 

First Communion veils, ties, bibles, Mass books, 
cards, and more are available. 

Please stop in to have a look! 

Stewardship Saint for April                          
Saint Teresa of Los Andes 

The life of Saint Teresa of Los Andes, who died three 
months before her 20th birthday, offers proof that a 
Chrisitan steward need not live a long life in order to  
reflect the light of Christ on others in a profoundly   
meaningful way. 

Juanita Fernandez Solar was born on July 13, 1900 into a 
devout Catholic family in Santiago, Chilie, the fourth of 
six children. She was educated by the French nuns of the 
Sacred Heart and led an active school life. She was 
known to have excelled at swimming and tennis and was 
gifted musically as well. She could sing, dance and play 
the piano. Juanita was also known for her vanity and hot-
temper. It was said that she liked to have things her way. 

At age 15, Juanita read The Story of a Soul, the              
spiritual autobiography of Saint Therese of Lisieux that 
had become a publishing phenomenon. It was to prove 
transforming. She had always attended  daily Mass and 
even taught catechism classes to younger students. But 
after having read the words of the Little Flower, a desire 
to serve God began to grow. When Juanita read the                 
biography of Saint Teresa of Avila her spiritual journey 
became clear as she decided to join the Carmelite                   
community.  

In May 1919, at age 19, Juanita entered the                        
Carmelite convent in the town of Los Andes. The convent 
offered the simple lifestyle Teresa desired and the joy of 
living in a community of women  completely devoted to 
God. Initially, she focused her time on prayer and daily 
acts of sacrifice and she took the name “Teresa of Jesus.” 

After becoming accustomed to the daily rhythms of a 
cloistered life, Teresa embarked on a letter writing                   
ministry to offer simple reflections on the spiritual life to 
a large number of people needing encouragement and 
inspiration.  

Before her first year in the convent was completed,            
however, Teresa contracted typhus. Diagnosed as fatal 
on Good Friday of 1920, she was allowed to profess her 
final vows in the Carmelite community “in periculo                
mortis” (“in danger of death”) just a few days before she 
died on April 12, 1920. 

Teresa was canonized by Saint John Paull II in 1993. 
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READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
 

Pre-Cana                                                          
Saturday, April 26                                 

8:00am-5:00pm                                            
King of Kings Building 

 
Holy Year Pilgrimage                        

Tuesday, April 29                                           
St. James Cathedral 

 
Mark Forrest Concert                                  

Sunday, May 4                               
6:30pm                                                       

Blessed Trinity Church  
 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Administration—Rodney Gutierrez 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
 
Endowment                                                      
Warren Bullard       352.732.5900                                                
endowments@blessedtrinity.org 
 
Finance Committee                                                                         
Greg Stevens      352.427.4687                                           
finances@blessedtrinity.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	BT Bulletin 6 PAGER FOR WEB.pdf
	BT Bulletin UPCOMING EVENTS FOR WEB.pdf

